St Adrian’s Weekly Bulletin- Friday 23rd May 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,
ISLE OF WIGHT TRIP

The Year 6 children, Mr Hayes, Mrs Hayes and Mrs Porter set off to the Isle of Wight early on Monday
morning for a five day adventure with the UK Sailing Academy. They have had an incredible time, with
fun laughter, personal achievements and they have made very many happy memories which they will
treasure for many years to come I'm sure. The weather has been kind to them, the pictures below make
the sea look like the Mediterranean Sea rather than the British waters of the Solent.

We thank Mr and Mrs Hayes and Mrs Porter for giving their time and energy in making the Year 6
residential trip possible. They deserve a week off- hoorah it’s half term next week!

Judaism Workshop

The remaining classes in school have been learning about Judaism as it was their other faith week.
Aspects of Judaism are taught to the students every year, as the roots of our faith stem from it, however,
this week Judaism was brought to life by Ruth Jampel, from Judaism for Schools. She visited St Adrians’
previously and she continues to inspire the children with her interactive displays, her passion for her faith,
culture and traditions and she welcomes the children’s questions as they sought to understand her faith
more fully. We hope to welcome her back in future years. Our thanks go to all the parents who
contributed towards this fantastic learning experience.

If you have not yet paid for the workshop, £2 voluntary contributions can still be made via Arbor, please
contact the school office if you have any problems with this. Without this financial support, wonderful

learning experiences can not happen.
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National Numeracy Day

Wednesday was National Numeracy Day across the country, where children explore maths. St Adrians
loves to join in with this event as it helps our children see maths in action through a range of different
activities and maths games. : :

NETBALL NEWS

This Thursday saw the last netball coaching session led by Miss Allen. We thank Miss Allen for
her coaching and participation at netball matches. We also welcome Mrs Smith to the role of
coach, which she will start doing next half-term. The sessions will continue to be on Thursday
after school, with the last session on Thursday 10th July (the second-last full week of term).

We say a fond farewell and thank you to Miss Allen for all of her work across the school making
PE lessons fun and encouraging all the children to do their very best in a range of sports and
wish her well in her new job.

CATHOLIC LIFE

The Wednesday Word is a gift to families because of their connection with a Catholic school.

Every Wednesday a ‘word’, inspired by the coming Sunday’s Gospel, will be suggested for families to talk
about in the home. The Wednesday Word Family Time leaflet presents an opportunity for even the
busiest of parents to enrich relationships with their children through spending a very special 10 minutes
together each week.

Follow the link to find this week's Wednesday Word: https://wednesdayword.org/home/index.htm

MARK 10 MISSION
Please follow the link for this week’s Mark 10 Mission for you to shrew with the children. The Little
Liturgies videos are age appropriate. https://www.themark10mission.co.uk/the-little-liturgies

WELL DONE TO OUR WINNERS!!!
AWARDS THIS WEEK ARE .........

HOUSE POINTS - CONGRATULATIONS ST JOHN!!
1st St John 332

3rd St Mark 240
4th St Luke = 229


https://wednesdayword.org/home/index.htm
https://www.themark10mission.co.uk/the-little-liturgies

Class Class awards

Reception Elisavet Bethune Axel Duncan
Year 1 Emily Livatino Grace Mansell
Year 2 Alfie O’Toole Libby O’Malley
Year 3 Orlaith Connolly Noah Domingos
Year 4 Kevin Karunaratne Adhvik Justin
Year 5 George Sawle Gabby Awobona
Year 6 The whole class + Mr and Mrs Hayes and Mrs Porter

PTA Events:

School disco on Friday 6th june
e 5.30-6,15pm Nursery-Year 2 children
e 6.30-7.45pm KS2 children

For tickets please see your classPTA reps

School Dates:
e School returns on Monday 2nd June

We wish you all a lovely half term break and look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 2nd June.

Best wishes,
Mrs Gallaher



